
 

 

 

We are pleased to announce our forthcoming presentation 

 

‘Assessments and Assessing 

Your Questions Answered’ 

 

We are glad to welcome our speaker: 

Sarah Meredith 

 

The venue: 

Sir Joseph Williamson’s Mathematical School Rochester 

Thursday 23rd November 2017- 8.00-9.30pm 

 

If you would like to attend this talk please e-mail us at dyslexia.house@gmail.com 

Doors open from 7.30pm (DHA Members free- Non-members £5 payable on the door) 

www.medwaydys.org 

 

 


